

Dear Sirs

I might be out of the time limit for the objection to this development but I want it recognised that I do strongly object.

Living in Drury Lane at the Museum st end, I will be greatly affected by this building work. I had to endure noise and air pollution when The Postal building was being developed and do not wish to experience another. There seems to be no consideration to the adverse health effects these building developments have on local residents..Apart from this, the high building will block even more light from my flat as do the tall buildings surrounding Drury Lane.The planned tower block is incongruous to the neighbouring buildings and the construction of it will cause a lot of disruption to the traffic flow and the neighbourhood in general. We do not need more offices, shops and offices are standing empty in this area and only the minimum social housing is ever produced in these builds. We need more green areas, not high rise buildings.

I would urge Camden to re- think this proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Alison Douglas